
Memorandum

DATE June 4, 2024 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO 
Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, City Manager (I) 
Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

SUBJECT 
Postponement of the Federal Legislative Program from the June 5 Briefing 
Agenda 

“Our Product is Service” 
Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Engagement | Equity 

Please postpone the presentation of the following agenda item from the June 5 briefing: 
A. 
B. Consideration of 2025 Federal Legislative Priorities

I will not be in attendance on June 5 due to personal business. As Chair of the Ad Hoc 
Committee on Legislative Affairs, it is important that I be present and participate in the 
conversation. I ask that it be brought back to the June 18 Briefing meeting for full council 
discussion. 

If you have any questions, please contact my office at 214-670-4067. 

Cara Mendelsohn 
Chair 
Ad Hoc Committee on Legislative Affairs 

c: Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, City Manager (I) 
Tammy Palomino, City Attorney  
Mark Swann, City Auditor 
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge 
Jon Fortune, Deputy City Manager 
Majed A. Al-Ghafry, Assistant City Manager 
M. Elizabeth (Liz) Cedillo-Pereira, Assistant City Manager

Alina Ciocan, Assistant City Manager  
Donzell Gipson, Assistant City Manager (I) 
Robin Bentley, Assistant City Manager (I) 
Jack Ireland, Chief Financial Officer 
Elizabeth Saab, Chief of Strategy, Engagement and Alignment (I) 
Directors and Assistant Directors 
Office of Government Affairs 
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